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I SUPPORT SB 381, SB 490, SB 440 AND ESPECIALLY SB 762, WHICH REPEALS 

THE CAT TAX. 

 

This tax is the reason our state isn't at the top of the financial boom in the US. 

Instead, we are barely hanging on to a little dribble of growth that is quickly 

disappearing with this session stomping on business and household incomes. If we 

don't have money to spend, there will never be growth and is businesses can't pay us 

to keep  up with inflation, we won't have money to spend. Apple has sights on 

Oregon, but for how long with all the nonsense bills being proposed. Repealing the 

CAT tax would produce more income tax than the CAT tax is providing. At least raise 

the exemption. 


